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Learning together; Achieving together. 
 

28th February 2025 

Dear Waverton Families,  

 

World Book Day 

 

Thursday 6th March is World Book Day.  

This year we are celebrating Bedtime Stories.  

Your child may come to school in pyjamas and bring their favourite bedtime story.   

 

Red Nose Day 

 

Friday 21st March is Comic Relief – Red Nose Day 

Children may come to school in non-uniform and wear something red.  Please do not 

send money into school.  If you would like to make a donation, please use the Just 

Giving link - www.justgiving.com/page/carla-cartwright-7  All monies raised will 

automatically be donated to Comic Relief.  

 

Easter Plans 

 

Please join us for our KS1 Easter Bonnet parade  

2pm Thursday 3rd April - tea and coffee afterwards.  

If your child would like to take part, please send them into school with a named, 

decorated Easter Bonnet on Wednesday 2nd April. 

We will also hold a KS2 decorated egg competition, which can be brought into school 

on Wednesday 2nd April.   

 

 

 

 

http://www.justgiving.com/page/carla-cartwright-7
https://dreaminginenglish-be.blogspot.com/2018/04/let-s-get-bookish-share-story.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 

 

Jumpers and Cardigans 

 

Please ensure all jumpers and cardigans have your child’s name in so the ones left on 

the field can be reunited with their owner. 

 

E-Safety 

 

The week before half term Years 4, 5 and 6 had an E-Safety workshops run by Rachel 

from acet-uk. The children thought about being kind online, not sharing personal 

information, fake news and what to do if they are worried about something online. She 

will deliver a parent’s workshop about E-Safety on Wednesday 4th June in school. 

Please add this date to your diary. 

 

Attendance 

 

The expected attendance for all children is 95%. As a school we are required to 

record attendance below 95%, which is discussed with our Education Welfare Officer 

termly. We appreciate that some children have had periods of illness so always take 

this into consideration. We now must make parents aware if their child’s attendance 

drops below 95% so will give out attendance certificates during parents evening to 

keep you informed. If you have any questions about this our attendance policy is on 

the school website but are also happy to have a conversation about it. 

Community notices 

PTA AGM – Wednesday 5th March in the school hall – everyone welcome 

Junior Bake Off Competition – application have recently opened for the 11th series of 

Junior Bake Off, a Channel 4 programme that celebrates culinary talent and ambition 

of the younger generation in Britain.  Competition is open to pupils age 9-15 years old. 

Filming will take place from July 2025, but application close on Sunday 23rd March 

2025.  

Interested bakers can apply online at - www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk 

 

Mrs Cartwright 

Head Teacher 

 

 

http://www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk/


 

 


